What are we learning in Y2 this term?
                 Spring Term 
  January 2025Important things to remember this term!

Mrs Cansdale teaches the class on a Monday and Miss Evans teaches Tuesday to Friday. We are supported by Mrs Spear and Miss Birkenshaw.

Our PE day is Friday, 
children can wear PE kit to school on this day. 
We usually go to the library on Wednesday so please bring in library books to change on this day.

Please remember to read with your children at least 3x a week. This support is invaluable in helping your child to progress. 

KS1 children are entitled to free fruit so will be provided with a healthy snack. However if you wish to provide your child with their own snack, please ensure it is a healthy snack. Alternatively they can bring in money to buy tuck from the tuck shop.

Please ensure all of your children’s property is clearly named.




Dear Parents/Carers and children,

Welcome back, I hope that you have all had a wonderful Christmas break with your families. 

This term we will be learning about: 

Why was Amelia Earhart important?

   [image: Amelia Earhart died 80 years ago. Conspiracy theories about her  disappearance live on.]

   

In History we will be learning about Amelia Earhart  and finding out who she was, what she did and why she was famous. 
In Science we will be learning about ‘Animals including Humans’, looking at offspring, lifecycles and what animals need to survive.

In Maths we will be learning about multiplication and division. Mrs Cansdale will be teaching ‘Shape’ on Mondays.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In DT we will be designing and making aeroplanes with a moving propeller. 

Our literacy work will start with a biography of Amelia Earhart.


Topic overviews will be added to Seesaw regularly along with children’s work so you can see what they have been learning.

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. You can message us on Seesaw or catch us at the end of the day.                             
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